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  Highlights of the fire incursion 
   

 
Wednesday 12 February 2020 
           Week 2, Term 1 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

o Parent Information Evening – If any parents were unable to attend the Parent Information Evening last night, 

please check our school website to access any handouts or presentations for each class. 

 

o Hockey WA Incursion Y2-4 – Tomorrow (Thurs 13th Feb) our Year 2-4 students will enjoy a visit from Hockey 

WA for a clinic. 
 

o First Aid Training Y5-6-  Tomorrow (Thurs 13th Feb) our Year 5&6 students will undergo First Aid Training with 

Geoff Aldersea of Trauma One. 
 

o P&F/School Board Meetings – P&F Meeting will be 5.30pm next Wednesday 19th February. All parents are 

welcome to attend. School Board Meeting follows directly afterward at 7.00pm.   
 

o P&F Big Bash Sundowner- Please reserve the evening of Friday 21st February for this exciting event. An 

information note will be sent home with further details. 
 

o ‘Parent Pack’- please return all relevant forms sent home in last week’s ‘Parent Pack’ asap - your assistance is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Classroom Fun 

 

 

 

Highlights of Cricket Blast Incursion 
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St Joseph’s School 
PO Box 415 
12 Guppy Street,  
Pemberton WA, 6260. 
 

P: 9776 1180 
e: admin@stj.wa.edu.au 
 
Follow us on Facebook:  
@ St Joseph’s School 
Pemberton 

 

Canteen Roster: 
 
Tuesday 18th Feb: 
Sarah Wilkie & Lisa Ebsary  
 
Tuesday 25th Feb: 
Pip Ellis  

 

Happy Birthday to those students who have celebrated their 
birthday this year: 
 
January 

Jayden Sawyer  13th  Layla Bendotti  19th  
Jesse Lin  25th Marcus Pratt  30th 

All the Students and Staff at Joseph’s School hope you had a 
wonderful day. 


